
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF FRANKLIN

PARK
NOTICE

The  Franklin  Park  Borough
Civil Service Commission will
hold a meeting on Thursday,
October 24, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.,
prevailing  local  time,  in  the
Conference  Room  of  the
Municipal  Building,  2344  W.
Ingomar Road, Pittsburgh, PA,
15237, to review and vote to
certify  the  eligibility  list  for
full-time  police  officers  for
another 12 months; to discuss
the  promotional  testing
process  for  the  position  of
Sergeant;  to  appoint  a  test
administrator for all phases of
the  Civil  Service  testing
process;  and to discuss any
and  all  business  that  may
come  before  the
Commission.   If  you  are  a
person  with  a  disability  and
require  special
accommodations  to
effectively  participate  in  the
meeting, please contact Rege
Ebner,  Borough  Manager,  at
rebner@franklinparkboroug
h.us or 412-364-4115.
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